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From: Giles, Karen

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 4:07 PM

Subject: Plan Document for Plans A, B, C, and E coming soon ! Request your copies now !

Attachments: Supply Request Form 02-03-14.pdf

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Bookkeepers, Superintendents and Board 
of Managers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email 
in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Gotto 
(krista.gotto@meritain.com) of Meritain Health to update the contact 
information. 
 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group: 
 
The long awaited Plan Document for Plans A, B, C, and E are in the process of 
being printed now. As soon as the documents arrive from the printer 
(expected by the first week of March) we will begin filling your order. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: We will only be shipping to the employer groups who request 

a supply of the document. You will need to complete the attached form to 

reserve your copies. Please be sure to enter the number of plan documents 

you would like shipped to your school. 

 

We are still working on the High Deductible Health Plan (Plan HDHP) 
document and will email you when it is ready for you to order copies. In the 
meantime, we encourage you to review the attached Supply Request Form 
and let us know of any other supplies such as posters, magnets, flyers, etc. 
that you are in need of. We want to keep you supplied with what you need to 
communicate all of the Egyptian Trust benefits and programs to your eligible 
membership. 
 
Yours in good health, 
 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
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Direct: 618-509-6081 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431 ext. 96185096081 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

 
Our Values: Integrity, Excellence, Inspiration, Caring 

 

 
 

 

 


